
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
 September 14, 2015

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Talk to Your Software Provider Now!

We recently learned, through our national administrative office,
some bankruptcy software providers will be "getting out of the
business" before the new bankruptcy forms take effect on
December 1, 2015.  If you use such software in your practice,
talk to your software provider now.  If your current software
provider won't be around after November 30, 2015, you will need
to find a new provider and get set up soon so your office is ready
to go on December 1 with the new forms.

To date, we have been informed EZ-Filing software will no longer
be updated or supported after November 30, 2015.  At least two
other software companies are expected to follow suit.  However,
we have been told Best Case Bankruptcy and CINcompass will
support the new bankruptcy forms.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

